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CITY HALL ANNEX, 344 BROADWAY, CAMBRIDGE, MA  02139 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 4, 2013 
at 7:20 p.m., at the City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, Second Floor Meeting Room, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts on a Special Permit application (#281), by President and Fellows of Harvard 
College, to convert the existing Inn at Harvard hotel to dormitory use pursuant to Section 19.20 
in the Residence C-2B and Harvard Square Overlay District;  and a waiver from the advertised  
Bicycle Parking Zoning Petition, section  6.108 to adjust the ratio of long and short term bicycle 
parking standards.   
 
Copies of this application are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts and at the Community Development Department, 344 Broadway.  The 
application is also available for viewing at www.cambridgema.gov/cdd under Special Permit 
Applications.  Questions concerning the petition may be addressed to Liza Paden at 617 349 
4647 TTY 617-349-4621, email lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 
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